
 
 

 
 
 
December 2020 
 
Dear friends and valued customers, 
 
With the holiday season approaching, we wish to send you Season’s Greetings and thank you 
for your business over the past year. 
 
2020 has been an extraordinary year. We appreciate your continued support, understanding 
and cooperation through both the transition of the business ownership from the Yantzi family 
to Trouw Nutrition Canada and the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
It has been our pleasure to work with you throughout 2020. We are proud to continue to 
provide the service and products that you are accustomed to with the help of the great team 
of people that remain the same since the day of the sale. We look forward to continuing to 
partner with you in 2021. 
 
On behalf of the entire team at Yantzi Feed & Seed, we wish you a Merry Christmas and new 
year filled with peace, prosperity and good health. 
 
 
 
Ryan Yantzi  
Operations Manager, Yantzi Feed & Seed 
 
 
Please note our holiday hours at our Tavistock location: 
 
Thursday, December 24 7:00am to 3:00pm 
Friday, December 25  CLOSED 
Saturday, December 26 CLOSED 
Monday, December 28 CLOSED 
Tuesday, December 29 7:00am to 5:00pm 
Thursday, December 31 7:00am to 3:00pm 
Friday, January 1, 2021  CLOSED 
Saturday, January 2  8:00am to 12 noon 
Monday, January 4  7:00am to 5:00pm 
 


